Chairman Rick Kochel called to order the Earl Township Board of Supervisors meeting, held on **Thursday May 20, 2021**, at 7:00 a.m. The following were present: Supervisors Rick Kochel and Ray Martin and Lee Zimmerman, Road Master.

Lee was directed to call Mark Deatrick who is the local contact for Comcast to review and discuss the Comcast Cable invoice for damages to their utility on Commerce Drive.

An Executive Session was called at 8:15 a.m., regarding a personnel matter.

The Regular session reconvened at 9:00 a.m.

Ray made a motion to terminate an Earl Township employee with written notice effective on May 20, 2021, Rick seconded and all voted yes.

Rick made a motion to approve the time extension for the Paul F Martin, 370 Gristmill Road, New Holland, Preliminary/Final Land Development Plan, to meet the condition to record the Plan. Ray seconded the motion and all voted yes. The Plan will now expire on July 5, 2021.

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Brenda S Becker, Secretary